From: Anthony K.G. Barbar <abarbar@barbar.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2015 7:53 AM

To: John Kelly

Cc: Stacy Volnick; Peter Hull; David Kian

Subject: [ArcMail Restored] Re: Reprehensible conduct by your university
Thank you John,

Anthony K.G. Barbar

Barbar & Associates, LL.C

Licensed Real Estate Brokers

1877 South Federal Highway, Suite 108
Boca Raton, FL 33432

561.368.0818 x 27

abarbar(@barbar.com

www.barbar.com

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 11, 2015, at 10:38 PM, John Kelly <jkelly@fau.edu> wrote:

Please ask Mr. Stern to put the parents of the child in direct contact with me, Iintend to deal
with this personally.

Sent from my iPhone.



